
PARKING POLICIES FOR WINTER 2024/25 

o Top of the World Lot A will now be paid parking, with prices ranging from $10-20 based

upon demand. Parking will be free of charge Monday-Wednesday (non-holiday), and

during the early and late season periods.

o Top of the World Lot B will be reserved for Top Of The World residents and guests.

o Top of the World Lots C & D will be free of charge at all times. Free parking will also

continue to be available at Silver Creek and the Inn at Snowshoe. Shuttle services to and

from these lots will be available.

o The Village Lot will be reserved exclusively for all Village lodging guests at no additional

charge (includes Allegheny Springs, Expedition Station, Highland House, Rimfire, and

Seneca).

o The Primo Pass Parking Lot will return to the lot adjacent to the Big Top.

o The Skidder Lot will feature premium paid parking, conveniently located slopeside and

village adjacent. Pricing is $25 daily, first come, first served.

• Will free parking be available?

o Yes, free parking will be available daily in Top of the World Lots C & D, as well as at Silver

Creek and the Inn at Snowshoe. Free parking will be available in Top of the World Lot A,

Monday-Wednesday(non-holiday) and during the early/late season periods.

• Is parking included with lodging?

o Yes, all lodging guests will continue to park in their designated parking areas. Free and

paid parking at Top of the World will be available as overflow options. Guests booking

directly through Snowshoe are guaranteed free parking in Top of the World Lot A if their

designated parking area is full.

• Who is permitted to park in the Village Lot?
 The Village Lot will be reserved exclusively for all Village lodging guests at no additional                             
charge (includes Allegheny Springs, Expedition Station, Highland House, Rimfire, and Seneca).
 This includes ALL Village lodging owners and guests, regardless of rental program affiliation.

• Where will employees and volunteers park?
 The Ravenswood Lot will be reserved exclusively for employees and volunteers.



• Will shuttle services be available?

o Yes, shuttles will continue to provide transportation to and from the slopes/village from 
all parking areas and lodging complexes.

• Where will Primo Pass holders park?

o The Primo Pass Parking Lot will return to the lot adjacent to the Big Top.

• Will season-long parking passes be available?

o At this time we are not offering season-long parking.

• Will paid parking be implemented for the 2024 summer season?

o Details on the 2024 summer season have not been confirmed. More information will be 
released when finalized.

• Will paid parking be required to dine at 10 Prime?

o No, parking will be validated for anyone dining at 10 Prime

• Will free handicap parking be available?

o Yes, handicap parking will be available. Exact details coming soon.

Parking Maps Available On The Next Page 



MAPS 




